
  

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

Valuation Division 

INVALIDITY OF RECEIPTS AND PROPERTY 

IDENTIFICATION NUMBERS (PINS) 

 

The Valuation Division of the Ministry of Finance wishes to advise property 

owners/occupiers who submitted Valuation Return Forms and have not been 

visited by officers of the Valuation Division, that the Receipt and PIN provided 

shall be null and void effective March 31st, 2021.  

Owners/occupiers are urged to contact the Valuation Division at 1-868-612-

1715 Ext. 8056,8059,8047,8048 or email at valdiv.pos@gov.tt to schedule a 

site inspection before this date. After March 31st, 2021, owners/occupiers 

wishing to be placed on the Valuation Roll will be required to submit a new 

Valuation Return Form. 

 

 

Commissioner of Valuations (Ag.) 

Monday 1st February, 2021 
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